Alice S. Felts Federated Club, Inc.

Sacred Trust Fund PO Box 1032 Bridgeton, NJ 08302

January 2006

Dear Friend.

The Alice S. Felts Federated Club Inc finds the need for donations very critical if we are to continue maintaining the beautification of the Gouldtown Cemetery this year.

The cemetery was previously maintained by the sale of grave lots and personal donations. There aren't any more grave lots available, therefore we are appealing to the community to make donations so we may continue to mow the lawn, remove old decorations, etc.

Please continue your kind support and help us enlist others to join our quest to memorialize the final resting place of our loved ones. We would appreciate the names and addresses of those who would like to donate funds. Thank you in advance.

Sincerely,

Debra Pierce, President

Delina Prince